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COVID Update: Tuesday November 23rd 2021  

  

Dear all,  

Another member of the school community has tested for positive for COVID.  

I met with the Southwark Health Protection Team to review our measures. They 

agreed everything we have in place is correct.  

They also advised us to request all pupils absent in KS1 to complete a PCR test and 

confirm a negative result before returning.  

Please do not send your son or daughter to school if they have any of the COVID 19 

symptoms: 

• Cough 

• Fever 

• Loss of taste or smell.  

 

All parents of children with any of COVID symptoms have been advised to 

book a PCR test. Pupils unable to test should isolate if they have symptoms.  

Please make sure your son or daughter stays home from school if they have coughs or 

colds. They should return once fully recovered. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
 


